Exhibit 6E

To: Board of Directors
From: Edward Miller, President of the Board
Date: April 13, 2021

Subject:  Spring/Summer Newsletter

Background
The District newsletter, Firewatch is the primary way that we communicate directly with our
constituents.

With another fire season upon us, and the possibility of ordinances, regulations, and restrictions
being in force this summer, the need to continue publishing is as vital as ever, if not more.

Recommendation
Please be prepared to discuss this, and decide on production.
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